Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 5-10-25
Meeting Minutes

Vice President Wes Stafford called the meeting to order at 11:32. Other officers present
were Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established with 21.

Randy gave a safety presentation on wire strikes.

Wes thanked James, Will, and Jim for providing lunch. Mark Occhipinti volunteered to
provide lunch in July.

Bill moved that the April minutes be accepted, Alex seconded it, and the motion was
approved.

Garrett got his instrument rating.

Cheri mentioned that the Commemorative Air Force Aviation Day will be held on June 7
at the Madison airport.

Wes went over the checklist for the June fly-in.
Boyd said that Joe cut the grass this week and will edge on the workday.
Hangar construction is coming along.

Mark Occhipinti updated the club concerning our purchasing the land north of our
existing property. He will invite the current owner to our fly-in.

Bill gave the financial report. He paid the club’s liability insurance.

Cheri gave the report of the nominating committee: Wes as president, James as vice-
president, Cheri as secretary, Bill as treasurer, and Randy as safety officer. Tony Clark
moved that the slate be approved, Alex seconded it, and the motion was approved.

James will be accepting orders for club t-shirts until June 1.

Alex moved that we adjourn at 12:52.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



